

January 25, 2010

Mr. Gary Purser President Southwest General Contractor 811 West 8th Amarillo, TX 79101

Dear Mr. Purser:

Please accept this letter as our expression of gratitude for the outstanding work Southwest General Contractors has done with the completion of the Amarillo EDC-commissioned industrial building. This 50,000-square foot, rail-served concrete tilt-up facility has undoubtedly given the Amarillo community an absolute advantage in the international game of industrial site selection.

The Southwest General Contractors team couldn't have been more professional and courteous throughout this process. From the responsiveness of the front office staff to the expertise of the on-site crew, the whole team made designing and construction such a large project a pleasure.

I am proud to inform you that on January 6, 2010 and January 12, 2010, the Amarillo EDC Board of Directors and Amarillo City Commission, respectively, approved an incentive package offered by the Amarillo EDC to ALSTOM Power, Inc. As part of this incentive package, ALSTOM will take possession of the Amarillo EDC-commissioned building and make additional improvements that will house the company's first U.S. wind turbine nacelle assembly plant.

Thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Richard R. "Buzz" David, CEcD

President &CEO